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President’s Message for February 2020  

 

To All MSC members: 

 

January always seems to be a month of new beginnings, and so it is for the fishing club in 2020. You elected a new board at 

the January membership meeting adding 5 new board members to help run your club. And at the board meeting that 

followed, they choose me to have the honor of being your new President. I look forward to serving you and to keep the club 

focused on fishing and social activities. 

 

I want to thank those board members who choose to step down for making our club successful in the past. But I especially 

want to thank Peter Arcidiacono for all he has done for the club since he joined around 2003. Some of you may not be 
aware that Pete was the President of the Club, of and on, for a record 9 yrs. and on the board even longer. He was at the helm as the club grew 

from less than 100 members to our current level that is 4 times that number. Pete championed many innovative aspects of the c lub – and always 

wanted us to have fun. And the best news is, Pete will continue to serve on the board as the immediate Past President.  

 

Many of the club’s successful events will continue as we move through 2020. January had the ever-popular Whack-a-Whiting event hosted by Dr 

Joe Perino. We also kicked off the social calendar of the club with our January Cuban themed picnic. And finished the month with a backwater 

event, “The Pompano Pounder”.  

 

February holds even more excitement as we start the month with an offshore event that is a throwback to days gone by, “Fish the Box”. This 

event sets nearshore action within a boundary consisting of Capri Pass R2, R-Tower, T-tower and D-tower. It will afford some smaller offshore 

boats a chance to compete. 

 

February ends the open enrollment window and we will hold a New Member Orientation meeting prior to the February 6th membership meeting. 

 

The speaker for the February meeting is Capt. Rob Modys. a local fishing radio host. Capt. Rob is an extremely entertaining speaker and we look 

forward to having him share his knowledge with us. 

 

And we will fish for the always fun to catch “Sheepshead” in our Sheepshead Shindig Tournament. We are all looking forward to the FeBREWfest 

XV picnic. One of the highlights of the club’s annual social events. And don’t forget we have the Miami Boat Show in mid-February with two bus 

trips to the event one sponsored by Rose Marina and one by Walker’s Marine Group. 

 

We still have our Fish of the Month and Leaderboard contests up and running. And we expect some exciting action as we expand our Kayak 

Fishing activities. And if you haven’t participated in one of our Buddy Trips, you owe it to yourself to signup and spend a great day on the water 

fishing and an evening socializing with the anglers, and their spouses or significant others, making and meeting new friends. 

 

With all that is instore for February, it is a good thing we have an extra day in the month. 

 

Please feel fee to contact me if you have any suggestions for topics to be covered in our meetings, or ideas for events, or concerns. And also 

consider offering to help us in any way you can. 

 
February’s fishing quote: “Nothing makes a fish bigger than almost being caught...” 
           unknown 
 
Tight lines,  

Keith  

 

PS. Please send us pictures of your catch regardless of size and species.  We want to show them off to the rest of the members!! 

 

 

http://www.marcosportfishingclub.com/


  

 

 

LEADER BOARD Updates as of January 
Get LEADER BOARD updates using the link below. 

Link to LEADER BOARD 

 

Fish of the Month (FOM) as of January 
Get FOM updates using the link below. 

Link to Fish of the Month 

 

 

 

Offshore Report 

 
 

 

                                                          EDITORS’ NOTES 

 

 

                 Russ Roe is the new Offshore Event Leader.  The Kick-Off event is “Fish 

                 The Square”.  There was an eblast detailing the event on January 20th.  It 

                 was titled “The Box” check it out on the Website.  Russ will be reporting 

                 on it next month.  

Buddy Trip 
January 9, 2020 

  

Although eleven boats were geared up with 32 anglers ready to fish, the outing had to be 

cancelled due to high winds and gusts.  

  

However, this did not stop the traditional cocktail hour and dinner that takes place after fishing 

the Buddy Trips.  A group consisting of 42people met at Paradise Found and enjoyed friendship 

and camaraderie.   

  

Everyone agreed that it was better to be safe than sorry and looked forward to the next Buddy 

outing.  

  

If you have any questions, comments,words of wisdom, or wish to be added to the Buddy List 

contact Joe Perino rivpress@aol.com . 

http://marcosportfishingclub.com/LeaderBoardHome.htm
http://www.marcosportfishingclub.com/FishOfMonth.htm
mailto:rivpress@aol.com


Whack a Whiting IV 
January 16, 2020 

 
The day was near perfect with an abundance of sunshine and a warm and balmy breeze. A group of 57 
anglers on 22 boats attempted to catch the wily, cunning and elusive whiting.  Although the whiting can 
be mysterious and crafty, most of the boats returned with fish.  Anglers on six boats fished the “secret 
spot” and were rewarded with an abundance of fish. 
  
That night 89 people attended a party at Joe Perino’s house for food and spirits and to see the winners 
receive their prizes.  It was a great event with wonderful camaraderie among friends.  
  
The winners were based on a total number of inches using three fish: 
  
1st place: 42.75” 
Captain: Jeff Erickson. Crew: Cathy Erickson and JohnRafes 
  
2nd place: 41.5” 
Captain: Ron Scriver. Crew: Larry Heinemann and TomMitchell 
  
3rd place: 40.25” 
Captain: Ed Brown. Crew: Sharon Weathers  
  
4th place was a tie 38.75” 
Captain: Joe Perino. Crew: JayTerzis, Keith Wohltman and Victor Ordija 
Captain: Jerry Defibaugh. Crew: Rod Link, and Mick Haldeman 
  
6th place: 38.25” Captain: Paul Milici. Crew: Barry French, Leo Sutera and Ted Wiegand 
 

  

 







MSC Kayak Slam Challenge 
 

 

The Marco Sportfishing Club will be holding its first Kayak Tournament on 

April 9th. Besides having a great day on the water, one of the goals of 

this event is to introduce kayak fishing to MSC members who may have 

an interest in actually trying it out. The sponsor of this event, Naples 

Outfitters, is working with us to make it possible for anyone who wants to 

try kayaking to be able to do so. On the day of the tournament, fishing 

kayak rentals will be available at the launch site (Isles of Capri Paddle 

Park). Advance reservations are required, and those who want to give it a 

try will have their own kayak waiting for them at the launch. Both paddle-

powered and pedal-powered kayaks will be available. If you have your 

own kayak and want to enter the tournament, please do! 

And...to help even more, this tournament has been designed as a "team" 

event where new/beginner kayakers will be paired with experienced 

kayakers for the day of fishing. So, if you've always wanted to give 

kayaking a try, this is your big opportunity! Your $30 entry fee includes 

the chance to win some nice prizes, plus a specially-designed 

performance T-shirt and a great dinner at the Awards Banquet on April 

13th. For all the details, please refer to the entry form and rules/general 

information at the back of the newsletter. If you have any additional 

questions,  CLICK HERE to send an email to Howard Laskau. 
 

mailto:hlaskau@comcast.net




 





 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Orientation Information for “New” Members 

5:15pm 
Immediately preceding the February 6th General Meeting 

 

If you’re a new member this year or last, or if you’ve 

been a member for a while but haven’t quite figured it 

out or fit in the way you may have expected, you’re 

invited to this orientation session. 

 

Club officers and event coordinators have prepared a 

great orientation overview to get you started or to 

maybe get you back on track. Sufficient time will be set 

aside for Q&A. Please join us!  
 









 

 

 

February 2020                                                            Fish of the Month: Sheepshead  

Date Event Information & Comments 

February 1-8th Offshore “The Box” See Website for Details 

February 6 New Member Orientation See Attached Flyer 

February 6 General Meeting Speaker Rob 

Mody Sheepshead Theme 

7PM Rose Hall Auditorium Doors 
Open 6:30 

February 6 Leader Board Awards During Meeting 

February 10 Board Meeting 8:30 Coast Guard Auxiliary 
Station Caxambas Park  

February 14 Miami Boat Show Walker Bus Trip 

February 17 Sheepshead Event Captains 

Meeting 

4PM Sarazen Park 

February 18 Sheepshead Fishing Day See Attached Flyer 

February 19 FeBrewfest XV Picnic See Attached Flyer 

February 20 Sheepshead Alternate Fishing 

Day 

See Attached Flyer 

February 21 Buddy Trip Details to Follow 

February 24 Sheepshead Award Dinner 6-8PM at Paradise Found 

February 27 Kayak Trip Imperial River See Website for Details 

 

 
 



April 2020                                                                     Fish of the Month: Red Grouper 

Date Event Information & Comments 

April 2 General Meeting Speaker 

Captain Bellington w/Raffle 

7PM Rose Hall Auditorium Doors 
Open 6:30 

April 6 Board Meeting 8:30 Coast Guard Auxiliary 
Station Caxambas Park 

April 9 Kayak Tournament See Flyer this Newsletter 

April 15 Picnic “Taste of Italy” Details to Follow 

April 17 Captains Meeting Offshore 

Event Super Grouper 

Details to Follow 

April 18-25th Super Grouper Fishing Days  

April 25 Walker Silver King 

Tournament 

Details to Follow 

April ?? Buddy Trip Details to Follow 

April   

April   

April   

   

 

March 2020                                                          Fish of the Month: Spotted Seatrout 

Date Event Information & Comments 

March 5 Deal or no Deal Sale Event Marco Y Details to Follow 

March 7 Naples Kids Fishing Clinic See Website for Details 

March 9 Board Meeting 8:30 Coast Guard Auxiliary 

Station Caxambas Park 

March 18 Jason’s Sammich Picnic Details to Follow 

March 19 Seatrout Spotacular Captains 

Meeting 

See Attached Flyer 

March 20 Seatrout Fishing Day See Attached Flyer 

March 21 Seatrout Alt. Fishing Day  

March 23 Baiting Beauties Fishing Event See Attached Flyer 

March 24 Baiting Beauties Atl. Fishing 

Day 

 

March 25 Baiting Beauties Picnic See Attached Flyer 

March 26 Kayak Trip Everglade City See Website for Details 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

Update from the Editor 
January 2020 

 

 
There has been a noticeable temperature drop the last 10 days or so, hopefully the 

Sheepshead are following the cold weather into our backwaters.  The Sheepshead 

Tournament is just a few weeks away, so cool weather and water are appreciated. 

 

The Water Advisory Committee (WAC) meeting noted some interesting developments.  The 

City has hired a new Water Quality Consulting Firm headed by a well-respected expert, Dr. 

Harper.  Their input will start over the next six months or so.  It was also noted that the City 

has not responded to the Florida EPA with a water quality restoration plan.  The October 

Newsletter contains the EPA letter.  A final note, the City spends more money “policing” the 

beaches (Residents to South Beach), than it does on code enforcement regarding the 

island waterways.  These existing codes (which lack enforcement), outline fertilizer use, 

landscaping licenses and procedures, dumping of yard waste and boat waste issues 

among others.  More to follow in the coming months. 

 

Pictured below are two of our Event Leaders with very nice catches.  Howard Laskau is our 

new Kayak Event Leader with a Redfish he caught in his kayak.  Look at the Flyer for the 

Kayak Old Salt/New Salt Event coming up in April.  Also pictured is Mike Larsen with a 

“Monster” Black Drum.  Mike has a Backwater Event most every month.  Review the Flyers 

on the following pages. 
 
If you have any comments or wish to submit a photo with a short “fishtale”, I can be 

reached at pfwanzenberg@yahoo.com.  

 

 

 



























 



 

 


